3/21/2017

Bryan County Schools

Board of Education

Called Work Session

Location: McAllister Elementary School - Media Center
224 Veterans Memorial Parkway
Richmond Hill, GA

Date: March 21, 2017
Time: 6:30 p.m.

L Call to Order
e Members present: Eddie Warren, Karen Krupp, Amy Murphy, David
Schwartz, Marianne Smith, Dennis Seger, and Dr. Paul Brooksher
¢ Members absent: Paine Bacon
1I. Adoption of Agenda

Motion: Dennis Seger Second: David Schwartz Action: Unanimous

II.  Superintendent Updates
e Thank you for the support with ESPLOST and Bonds.
e Budget needs or requests from the board should be sent via e-mail to Dr.
Brooksher.
® Planning has started for summer school.
e Mr. Miller presented information on McAllister’s technology club that is in

its first year and recognized students that attended and received awards at the

regional and state technology fair.

e The board was asked to e-mail any questions about policies GARH or GCRD



IV.

VL
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prior to the board meeting on March 30,

e There are upcoming bid packages for a car needed for the driver’s education
program at Community Education, new playground equipment for
Community Education, and copier leases.

Capital Projects Update and Discussion

s Advertising will begin for summer renovations at the end of March.

¢ Inearly April, will have information on what will be bidding out, with bids
coming back in mid-April.

* An estimated cost comparison was presented on Lanier Primary School and
Bryan County Elementary School as separate buildings versus a
consolidation of Lanier Primary and Bryan County Elementary to a K-5
school. The board requested a survey be sent out to stakeholders to gain
feedback.

Designate Pope Construction as the Construction Manager at Risk for renovations
at Bryan County High/Middle School, Lanier Primary School, and Richmond
Hill Primary School

Motion: Dennis Seger Second: David Schwartz Action: Unanimous

Adjourn

Motion: Dennis Seger Second: Amy Murphy Action: Unanimous



Signed:

P

Paul T. Brooksher, Ph.D.

Superintendent
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Approved:

Eddie Warren

Board Chairman



